
I am an Oregon voter living in Lebanon Oregon. My husband and I have used these single voter petition 
sheets many times. He is physically disabled and neither of us frequents places where petition 
signatures are generally gathered. In fact most petition signatures are gathered at large gathering 
places, Lebanon's largest gathering places are Walmart and Safeway and I have not been at either place 
at a time signatures were being gathered in many years. This bill effectively puts those are disabled and 
those who live in the less populated areas of the state out of the petition process. 
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